
 
 

CHAPTER V 
FOLLOW-UP OF RECOMMENDATIONS ISSUED BY THE IACHR IN ITS COUNTRY OR THEMATIC REPORTS 

 
 

The Rules of Procedure of the Inter-American, approved in its 147th sessions of March 2013, 
and which went into effect on August 1st 2013, include among its modifications those pertaining to 
Chapter V of the Annual Report:  
  

Article 59.  Annual Report 

1.  The Annual Report presented by the Commission to the General Assembly of 
the Organization shall be comprised of two volumes.  

2.  The first volume shall include the following:  

(…) 

f.  In Chapter V, follow-up reports, highlighting the progress reached and the 
difficulties for the effective observance of human rights.  

(…)  

9.  By means of Chapter V of its Annual Report, the Commission shall follow-up on 
measures adopted to comply with the recommendations issued in its country reports, thematic 
reports, or in reports previously published in Chapter IV.B.  

 
 The Inter-American Commission considered during this year the possibility of following up the 
recommendations issued in its report on the situation of human rights in Jamaica, adopted in August 
2012.  However, with a view to receiving the broadest information possible with respect to such 
situation, it decided to conduct during 2014 the relevant consultations with the State and civil society, 
including the possibility of holding a hearing.  Accordingly, Chapter V of the 2014 Annual Report of the 
Inter-American Commission would include the follow-up of the recommendations of the above 
mentioned Jamaica report. 
 
 


